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Comments: I have read that a the corporation POWDR out of Park City, UT has recently purchased the small

lodge and few rustic cabins on Holland lake with the intention of tearing down  

most of the historic buildings.  I want to go on record as opposing this initiative, as I believe this project on leased

Forest Service land will alter or essentially eliminate a valuable historic Montana site.  As an active camper who

meets up with Montana residents, I want to be sure that places like Holland lake are preserved pristine for people

like me who want to enjoy the great outdoors and also appreciate the history of these remote areas.    Please

help to preserve Montana as one of the last pristine natural areas by rejecting this initiative.  Thank you.  

 

 


